
 
 

Tickets Now On Sale! 
 

Tickets for Quirk’s Players’ production of Bye, Bye Birdie are now on sale!  Due to COVID 
restrictions, the Fulton School District will be implementing social distancing in the Bodley 
Auditorium.  To purchase your tickets for the show, visit:  https://www.showtix4u.com/event-
details/60195.		The password for online sales is: birdie (with a lowercase b). You may also click the 
QR code above to take you directly to the website.  By visiting the ticketing website, you will be 
able to select where you’d like to sit in the auditorium.  Once you have purchased your tickets, the 
website will automatically block off seats around your party so that social distancing can be 
maintained.  Tickets can still be purchased at the door, but patrons won’t be able to select their 
seats. 
 
Our booster club, The Friends of Quirk’s Players, is coordinating ticket sales. If you have any 
questions, or are interested in volunteering/getting involved with our booster club, please email 
them at:   friendsofquirks@hotmail.com 
 
Be sure to purchase your tickets today!   Thank you for supporting Quirk’s Players and the 
students at G. Ray Bodley High School.   
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